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Our Trust Virtues 

( Please see the additional A4  poster I have attached with further information 
about each Virtue)  

Our Trust Virtues are  weaved into all areas of our curriculum, and everything we 
do here at St Mary’s. It is important that as we teach the virtues to our children 
that they have a good understanding of the vocabulary as well as  what that looks 
like in themselves, in  

others, in our school. Here are the 7 Virtues that we promote and celebrate as a 
school community: 

 Respect 

 Responsibility 

 Justice 

 Compassion 

 Self Belief 

 Resilience 

 Honesty            

 Confidence 
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‘We are journeying together through Advent’ 

Thankyou to everybody who 
came along to our 
Parish/School Fayre. It was 
wonderful to see so many of 
you there and as always school 
was buzzing, full of festive 
fun! 

 

 

Thank you to everybody who supported the Poppy 
Appeal this Year. Together we raised £101.37. 

 

Carols Service: St Mary’s RC Church, Monday 19th December 3.45pm  

Come along and join us– we would love to see you there. 

CHRISTMAS COFFEE MORNING 

 

Don’t forget to come along to 
our Christmas Coffee Morning 
on  Tuesday 20th December. 
Drop in anytime between 9-
11am. 

Tea, coffee, cakes and a fes-
tive raffle too! 

Come along, relax  
with friends and 
enjoy a few festive 
treats!! 

 

Congratulations to Maia 
Metcalfe who won the  
Trust’s Christmas card de-
sign competition. 

Bishop Hogarth Catholic Edu-
cation Trust ( BHCET) used 
Maia’s design to print their 
Christmas card this year. 
And here it is… 
how beautiful! 

Well done Maia! 

 

 

Our travelling crib in EYFS… a wonderful way to spread the joy 
of Advent as we prepare for 
Christmas Day. 

 

Thankyou to Father Thomas for our prayer group this half term. It is won-
derful to be  able to offer the children, and staff an opportunity for pray-
er and reflection, with Father, during the busyness of the school day! 

A big thank you also to both Father and Mrs McAuley, who are working 
hard with the children making their First Holy Communion this year. Please 
pray for Alfie, Amber, Robbie, Max, Amelia and Eleanor. 


